Lakeland Campus Faculty Senate Vice-President’s Report
July 14, 2014

(This report is for information purposes only. These items are not intended for Faculty Senate action.)

Dean of Student Services — Sylvester Little was selected as the new Dean of Student Services in
Lakeland. Previously, Sylvester was the Associate Dean of Student Services in Winter Haven and
has started in his new position this month.

Lakeland Campus Meeting — The campus meeting for all Lakeland employees will be held on
Friday, August 15. The exact time and location will be announced later.

Classrooms in LLC that were previously used by USF — Tech support is currently looking into
the infrastructure and we should have additional space soon.

Student Convocation — On Thursday, August 14, our new students will participate in Polk’s first
college-wide Student Convocation. Students will be on the Lakeland campus from mid-morning
until early afternoon. Please be friendly and helpful if you see students wandering around lost
or with questions.

Bookstore update (college-wide) — Barnes and Noble is now the bookstore at Polk State.

Respectfully submitted,
Kaye Betz, Lakeland Campus, Faculty Senate Vice-President



